
Building Inspections - Re: 575 Congress Signage Permit 

Hi there, 

My mistake! The contractor will be 

DSO Creative Fabrication 
15 Thunder Road 
Scarborough, ME 04074.

Please let me know if you need anything further.

Cheers,
Theresa

................................
Theresa Chan
Manager
EMPIRE
{m} 207.406.0344
{o} 207.879.8988
portlandempire.com

On Tue, Aug 6, 2013 at 11:01 AM, Building Inspections <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov>
wrote:

Theresa, who is your contractor to do the sign? This information is an important part of the application. You 
have yourself on there...are you also manufacturing the sign and installing it? Unfortunately we cannot enter 
the permit without that information.

>>> Theresa Chan <theresa@portlandempire.com> 8/5/2013 2:05 PM >>> 

Hello, 

Please see the attached Signage Permit Application for Empire at 575 Congress Street. Any questions please 
feel free to reach me at (207) 406-0344.

Thank you so much,
Theresa
................................
Theresa Chan
Manager
EMPIRE
{m} 207.406.0344

From: Theresa Chan <theresa@portlandempire.com>
To: Building Inspections <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: 8/6/2013 11:18 AM
Subject: Re: 575 Congress Signage Permit
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{o} 207.879.8988
portlandempire.com

Notice: Under Maine law, documents - including e-mails - in the possession of public officials or city 
employees about government business may be classified as public records. There are very few exceptions. As a 
result, please be advised that what is written in an e-mail could be released to the public and/or the media if 
requested. 
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